Piper, Dean

From: Jimmy Newmon <jimmynewmon@claytonsigns.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 3:53 PM
To: Piper, Dean
Cc: Andrienna White
Subject: Verizon - ZV 2022-03-04 Variance - Appeal Process
Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender
Dean,

Thank you for your time last week during the variance hearing. While Verizon was granted the additional sign sq footage
the outcome was not what we hoped for with the denial of a 3™ wall sign. Verizon feels strongly that having the
additional wall sign will greatly improve the visibility and brand awareness of their retail location and would like to move
forward with the appeal.

Would you please advise how we proceed to file the appeal and the timelines expected in doing so?
Thank you again for your help,

Jimmy Newmon

Clayton Signs, Inc.

5198 N. Lake Dr.

Lake City, GA 30260
0404.361.3800 | M 678.878.1191
www.claytonsigns.com




